
 
 

 

Hello Lowell Families and Community, 

Only one week of school remains! Everyone is ready for some vacation time! But until 
then, we are working on capping off the year with an amazing graduation event. It will 
be held on the football field so that we can accommodate more guests and maintain 
covid guidelines. Ceremonies will be held on June 18th at 7:00pm. Guests must have a 
ticket to attend. There will be a Senior parade through Lowell prior to graduation.  

The last day for Lowell Jr/Sr High is Thursday June 17th. Summer school will run from 6/21-
7/1, Monday through Thursday from 9:00am-1:00pm. Transportation will be provided, 
and parents of students required to attend will be contacted in the coming week.  

Another graduation is taking place as well! Kindergarteners will be graduating on June 
17th at 6:00pm. Please contact Mrs. LeVesque with any questions. For all Lundy 
Elementary School Students, June 17th is the last day of school. Students will be dismissed 
at 11:50am.  

This year, Lowell School District will be hosting “drive through” registration! Packet pick 
up dates are on Tuesday, June 22nd from 7am-12pm and from 3pm-6pm as well as 
Wednesday, June 23rd, from 7am-12pm. Packet return drive through and fee deadline 
(for Lowell Jr/Sr High) is Wednesday, June 30th, from 7am-12pm or in your child’s school 
office. If one of these dates or times does not work for you, or if you have a question, 
please call Lundy at 541.937.2105 or Lowell Jr/Sr High at 541.937.2124 to arrange a time 
to pick up/return your child(ren)'s packet. There is a $35 fee for Lowell Jr/Sr. High School 
students, and it is due as well. 

A heads up! On Monday, June 21st, we will be switching to ready to eat food served 
each weekday. Food will be served Monday through Friday from 11am-1pm. Friday’s 
will include food service for Saturday and Sunday as well. We will have a variety of 
choices available each day. Children will be able to take their meals and enjoy them 
on site, at home, in the park or wherever they would like! We are unable to serve supper 
as that program is not operating when school is not in session. The change will not 
affect service for the coming week or drive through for Monday, June 14th.  

Let’s finish this year out strong!  

Be healthy, safe and kind! 

 


